
 

If you have any questions, please call Jenna Hunter at 785-291-3418. 
 

 
 

Workgroup Photo Album Project 
 
To enhance our group discussions, we would like to create a workgroup photo album that 
represents our workgroup communities and their diversity.  We will provide you with 
cameras and would like you to provide the group with images that depict your community, 
your culture, and the influence of tobacco in your community.  We will develop your pictures 
and use the photographs as a visual supplement to group discussions at our future meetings.  
Your photographs may also be used in reports about the Specific Populations Project.  
 
 
     Key Project Themes: 
 
     We would like you to take pictures that document the following themes:  

� Your community assets 
� The influence of tobacco in your community 
� Something important about your culture(s) and traditions 

 
 
What You Need to Know: 
 

� Participation is voluntary. 
� You may determine how your photographs are used. 
� You may determine which photos are or are not used. 
� Be careful about taking pictures of people – please make sure you have permission 

(have the photo release form signed). 
 
 
What to Do: 
 

1. Take a disposable camera home with you. 
2. During the next month, take pictures based on the key themes listed above.  Be 

creative and have fun!  A few ideas to get you started: 
� What is unique about your community and your culture? 
� Are there tobacco ads that target your community? 
� What is a common struggle/issue in your community or culture? 
� Where are the tobacco free areas? 

3. Remember to carry your photo release form if you take pictures where people can 
be identified (crowd shots – not necessary to have permission). 

4. When you finish the roll, use the provided envelope to mail the camera back.   
5. Please put your camera in the mail by Friday, April 20.  

 


